From: Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum KTNF
<KTNFStatutoryConsultee@hotmail.com >

Sent: 05 November 2018 16:23
To: Gentet, Matthias
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2018/4987/P

Thank you for the Consultee letter.

We supported the previous application for the relocation of the gates. We do so again in relation to this
application.

Kind regards
Paul Seviour

For and on behalf of Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum

Sent from Mail for Windows 10




